

PO Box 1749 Halifax, Nova Scotia B3J 3A5 Canada

MEMORANDUM

TO: Chair and Members of the Halifax and West Community Council

CC: Jamy-Ellen Klenavic, Planner II, Current Planning

FROM: Sarah MacDonald, Chair, Halifax Peninsula Planning Advisory Committee

DATE: December 3, 2018

SUBJECT: Case 22019: Residential Conversions Halifax Peninsula

The Halifax Peninsula Planning Advisory Committee considered Case 22019 at their November 26, 2018 meeting. The following motion was approved by the Committee:

THAT the Halifax Peninsula Planning Advisory Committee recommends that the Halifax & West Community Council restrict application of policy 34E to R-1 Zone, and restrict application of policy 34U to R-1A Zone, with the requirement of further consultation of the public on both.

This motion has been provided to HRM planning staff and will be addressed in their report to the Halifax & West Community Council.

Tel: 902.490.4210 Fax: 902.490.4208 Email: clerks@halifax.ca halifax.ca